
NOTICE 
Review of the REMCo Gas Retail Market Scheme  

Submissions Received on Issues Paper 

The Economic Regulation Authority is reviewing the Retail Energy Market Company 
(REMCo) gas Retail Market Scheme as required under section 11ZOQ of the Energy 
Coordination Act 1994.  

REMCo is the gas retail market administrator for South Australia and Western Australia. REMCo is the gas retail market administrator for South Australia and Western Australia. 

The Authority published an issues paper in August 2007 to help interested parties 
understand the matters under review and to facilitate public comment and debate. 
Submissions on the issues paper have now been received and are available on the 
Authority’s web site
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After considering the responses to the issues paper the Authority will publish a draft report 
and undertake four weeks of public consultation.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Michael Styles 
Senior Project Officer Gas and Rail Access 
Economic Regulation Authority 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
19 October 2007 
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